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Learn how to publish your Photo Book at August LPS Meeting
A great warmup to the upcoming Book of the Year Competition  

 In anticipation of the 
Photo Society's first Book of the 
Year Awards, your editor Ken Tripp 
and crack photographer David 
Becker are going to present ideas 
on how to  publish a photo book.
 Ken has printed over ten 
photo books in the last several 
years using a few different online 
printers. As you all know Dave has 
been an LPS award winning 
p h o t o g r a p h e r w i t h g r e a t 
photographic and post processing 
skills.
 Members will also get a 
chance to see examples of photo 
books from other LPS members. 
This will be a great opportunity to 

see books of all types from various 
online printers. With several online photo book printers in the marketplace, it's not always easy to determine 
from home the best printers.
 Ken will also talk about his book that he hopes to print for the LPS competition. He really has not 
started on the book, but I think you will find the topic very interesting.
 So join us for this Wednesday's nights LPS meeting  at 7:30. It should prove to be a very informative 
evening.
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Photo by Ken Tripp

From Al Wollerton:
“I want to thank all the LPS volunteers who helped out with the Kentucky State 
Fair Photo check in on Saturday and today (Sunday). I know you all have other 
things you could have been doing so I really appreciate the support of the club.”
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Reminders for upcoming events!

Start your book for Book of the Year Award!
The guidelines of the 2014 Book of the Year Award are as follows:

1. All images shall  be images shot in 2013 or later. 

2. The book must be printed after December 1, 2013 and before the December 2014 LPS meeting.

3. The book can be any size with no limit on dimensions or number of pages. 

4. The book can be any subject matter.

5. Each member can submit one book per year for judging. 

6. The book will be judged at the end of 2014 and awarded in February 2015. 

The submitted book will be judged on overall content quality including photography, layout and editing.  Later in 2014 we 
plan to offer a workshop or presentation on how and where to print your own book. We plan on having members who have 
printed books to bring in samples to show LPS members what can be accomplished online. 

More details to come in the coming months! Stay tuned and start planning your book for 2014!

August 2014

Date Time Details

Wed. August 12 7:30 PM The Secrets to Making Your Book of the Year / Dave Becker / Ken Tripp

Photo Shootout Cancelled

Due to the low sign up rate for the President's Shootout is being canceled. 
We had Less than ten people RSVPed Yes so we decided that it either wasn't something you wanted or 
our choice of timing was wrong.

I still think it would be a great way to get people together and shooting so we aren't ready to say it 
won't happen later in the year. 

Steve will speak a little about his concept at our next meeting and we'll also have a short Q & A 
Session to better clarify the objective for this activity.

Sorry to disappoint those of you who were planning to attend but the logistics and expense are too 
great to warrant it at this time.

Nick Roberts, LPS President
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1st Vice President Jack Cooney

2nd Vice President Byron Butler
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Student Division  KY State 

Fair
Deborah Brownstein

 Website Kay Sherrard

Mailings, Flyers, PO Box Gertrude Hudson

Editor Ken Tripp

Past President / KY State Fair 
Laison Al Wollerton

March of Dimes Ted Heitzman

Digital Submissions /Judging Al Boice
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Three Louisville Locations:
-1440 Bardstown Road 
-The Summit 
-Shelbyville Rd. Plaza
http://murphyscamera.com

Two Louisville Locations; 
-9451-S116 Westport Rd. 
-3965 Taylorsville Rd 
http://www.motophotoky.com

Support our LPS Sponsors!

About the Louisville Photographic Society
Membership in LPS is open to everyone. You 

must be a member of LPS to submit photos for 
competition. The areas of competition are Color 
Prints, Monochrome and Digital submissions. No 
more than 6 entries may be submitted, with no more 
then 2 entries in each group. 

A Novice Division has been created for people 
just entering photography. People entering the 
Novice Division may not also enter any of the above 
groups except Digital submissions, where they may 
submit two photos. Members of the Novice group 
may submit a total of three prints. The prints may be 
in color or monochrome. See the LPS website for 
complete rules, www.louisvillephotographic.org 
Digitals entries must be sent to 
digentries@louisvillephotographic.org, and must be 
received two weeks before the meeting. 

Monthly meeting-Second Wednesday at 7:30 PM          
LinktoMap 
Outdoor Photo Gear, 13305 Magisterial Drive 
Louisville, KY 

Outdoor Photo Gear
13305 Magisterial Drive 
Louisville, KY 40223
(502)-244-2888
www.OutdoorPhotoGear.com
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Monthly LPS Photo 
Categories

2014 
August-Workshop Only
September-Long Exposure
October-City Scapes
November- Horses
December- Boats

Outdoor Photo Gear is located off the Old 
Henry Exit off the Gene Snyder Expway at 
13305 Magisterial Dr. Louisville, KY 40223

LPS Meeting Location

August 2014


